THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 29, 1993

Ms. Althais J. Aka 356 Stanton Street Pasadena, California 91103-1456

Dear Althais:

Thank you so much for your message. I've been touched by the many expressions of support and encouragement from people who care deeply about my Presidency and about the future of our country and the world.

I will do everything I can to live up to your high expectations and to meet the crucial challenges that await us all in the next four years.

Sincerely,

Prin Chinton